
 

Dedicated to the people who believe that from little things big 
things grow: 

The Salvation Centre Cambodia school in Phnom Penh has welcomed many international 
visitors over the past 3 months. Some bought gifts of educational materials and others 
volunteered to teach the children English. While the children benefit enormously by learning 
about different cultures and countries, they also have the opportunity to hear spoken English 
from a world perspective. They hear different accents, different ways of saying the same 
words, differing pronunciation and spelling. The volunteers that visit the school also benefit 
as SCC aids their future learning & job opportunities by providing references acknowledging 
the work that they do at the school. Music and Art always plays a large part in learning at 
SCC, and past music students such Chamron, Chaprya and Nowna frequently return to the 
school to welcome guests with a musical greeting. For 23-year-old Chamron, learning music 
at SCC has provided him with a career path that enables him to financially support himself 
and his sole parent family. He teaches music at various schools and offers private tuition.   

A special thank you goes out to Sue and Gary Heap from the UK for their consistent support 
of school. They regularly brave the difficult Cambodian postage system to send parcels to the 
school filled with educational and fun stuff. Also, a special mention goes to Micheal Wilson 
and the members of St George Rotary Club in Australia who raised $500 for the school. 
Despite the pressing needs of their own drought ravaged community, this small group of 
caring people worked tirelessly to raise the funds to help the kids of Cambodia.  

The school continues to suffer financial difficulties despite requiring a mere $1,100 US a 
month to remain operational. Donations have dwindled, and the school’s future beyond 
September 2019 remains in doubt. It is with a heavy heart that I advise that I can no longer 
assist SCC with their fund-raising efforts. The Global Giving Project will continue under the 
leadership of SCC Programs Manager, Kirivan. Thanks to all the donors and supporters. 

 

 

 

 



 

Sue & Gary Heap, UK. Kind supporters of Salvation Centre Cambodia. 

 

 



 

St George Rotary Club, Australia. They work hard to help the kids of Cambodia. 

 

 

Visitors from Denmark bring books & educational materials to the school. 



 

 

Me….thanks to all the donors…If you cannot do great things do small things in a great way. 

 

 

 

 

 


